
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 9, 2007 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In my ten years in marketing with Comcast cable, I would often receive inquiries from 
my associates at cable networks, looking for “expert” resources related to various 
programming or marketing projects that they had underway.  On several occasions, I was 
asked if I knew any Polygraph experts.  On all these occasions I highly recommended to 
the networks Mr. Howard Temple of Accredited Polygraph Service. 
 
 From subsequent discussions I had with networks where I had referred Mr. Temple and 
his service, I am under the understanding that Mr. Temple did an excellent job providing 
them with polygraph services that were utilized as a component of News shows or pilots 
produced by the networks. 
 
I would not hesitate in recommending Mr. Temple’s services to any network looking for 
a seasoned polygraph expert. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Snyder 


